
 

Attention SCTC Students: CARES Funding is running out! 

 

The college will not award an automatic one-time disbursement as done in the past. Students 

will be required to request CARES emergency funds beginning Summer 2022! 

 

How to Receive CARES for Summer 2022  

To apply for CARES emergency funding, students will be required to complete a CARES emergency 

application: 

• CARES Emergency awards will be granted up to $1000.00.  

• Students can only apply once per term.  

 

CARES Emergency Applications 

• Priority will be given to students eligible for federal Pell based on FAFSA data.  

• Students can also apply for CARES emergency funds once a semester  

• CARES Act funds will be paid to eligible applicants until funds are exhausted 

• The award is not a loan and does not have to be paid back 

 

 

 

 

https://www.sctech.edu/financial-aid/cares-act/cares-emergency-request-application/
https://www.sctech.edu/financial-aid/cares-act/cares-emergency-request-application/


NOTE: The college will not award an automatic one-time disbursement as done in the past. 

Students will be required to request emergency funds! 

 

Visit the SCTC Cares Reporting webpage for more detail information.  

 

 

CARES Administrator:  Dr. Michelle Bedford  
 

https://www.sctech.edu/financial-aid/cares-act/heerf-student-portion/

